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Mail-In voting has been one of the only ways I've been able to vote as an Oregon 

citizen. With my extremely busy schedule, the chances I could actually vote in-

person, on one specific day, is highly unlikely. Getting rid of mail-in voting, is an effort 

to get rid of the voices of thousands of citizens just like me. This isn't even 

accounting for the thousands more who are disabled or cannot drive to a voting 

place. I hope we continue to enjoy the right to vote in a way that allows us to sit down 

and research each candidate and measure thoroughly from multiple sources, 

because this is also another benefit of mail-in voting.  


